
 

 

9th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Open Day – Saturday 5th October 2024 
 

I am pleased to invite prospective parents and children, seeking a place at Codsall Middle 
School for September 2025, to join us on Saturday 5th October 2024 for our Open Day.  
 
Between 10.00am and 12.00 noon our school will be open, offering us the opportunity to 
share with you the wide range of challenging  and rewarding experiences that make us 
such a successful learning environment. Senior pupils will lead tours of the school where 
you can view the facilities and opportunities we have to offer. There will be a variety of 
exciting activities taking place and plenty of chances to join in, ask questions and have a 
chat with our staff and pupils in their classrooms.  
  
During the morning I will also be delivering a brief introduction in our hall (at 10.05am and 
repeated at 10.50am).  Outside of these sessions, I will of course be available, along with 
other members of senior staff, to answer any questions you may have.  
 
If you are unable to attend the open morning you are welcome to ring and make an 
appointment to view the school at your convenience. Alternatively, on Monday 14th October, 
Tuesday 15th October, Wednesday16th October and Friday 18th October at 9.10am we are 
holding ‘see our school in action’ mornings. Please telephone to reserve your place for a 
tour on any of these dates. 
 
You can also take an interactive “virtual tour” on our website, either in your own time or via 
a recorded version led by one of senior pupils will help you to become familiar with our 
school facilities and how a high performing middle school works.  
 
My staff and I look forward to meeting many of you on the day. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
   
Kirstin Reade 
Headteacher 


